
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO (limited distribution) 

Our ref.: 14055/2021/MS/ETR 18 June 2021 

Subject: Induction workshop for newly appointed Permanent Representatives 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Member Services and Development Department (MS) of the World 
Meteorological Organization (WMO) is preparing a Permanent Representative (PR) online 
induction session for the PRs newly appointed since the Eighteenth World Meteorological 
Congress (Cg-18) in 2019. 

We propose the following times and dates for the Eastern Hemisphere: 

RA II and V: with interpretation in Arabic, Chinese, English, French and Russian. 

22 and 23 July 2021: 0800 – 1100 (CEST). 

A virtual link with the final programme will be sent to you before the induction.   

It would be appreciated if you could indicate your interest by email to 
Dr Yinka Adebayo, Deputy Director of Member Services and Development Department at 
YAdebayo@wmo.int, with a copy to Ms Hong Fan, Fellowship Officer, at hfan@wmo.int before 
1 July 2021.  

I look forward to your participation in this important event.  

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 
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